                                                                                       بسم الله الرحمن الرحيم
	Permanent Mission of

The Republic of The SUDAN

GENEVA
	[image: image1.jpg]



	البعثة الدائمة 
لجمهورية السودان

جنيف




[image: image2]

The 38 session of the UPR

Statement in Palau’s review session
Madam President 
Sudan warmly welcomes the delegation of Palau to the 38th session of the UPR working group, and thanks them for presenting their National report.

  We commend the efforts taken by the government of Palau including the establishment of national mechanism for reporting and follow-up to engage with the international human rights mechanisms.   
In spirit of a constructive dialogue, Sudan offers the following recommendations:

1- To take all appropriate measures to ensure that the recommendations contained in the second cycle were fully implemented.
2- Continue efforts to mitigate the negative impacts of climate change on the livelihoods and human rights.
3- Adopt and implement a comprehensive national strategy for children to cover all areas of the Convention on the Rights of the Child and allocate appropriate human, technical and financial resources for its implementation.

We wish Palau every success in this review.
I thank you Madam President.
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